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PHYSICAL FACILITIES AND PLANNING COMMITTEE 
Recommendation 

SR-91-92-14(PFPC) 

That the H.E.L.P. building shall be named after Wilbur E. Myers. 

RATIONALE: See the attached letter addressed to the Physical Facilities and Planning 
Committee. 

FACULTY SENATE PRESIDENT: 

APPROVED --, ./ 
BY sENATE:. _ _,_i_c_:J._.CL_'--_1-'-/_1· ,_,.c._·-L_-'-'-________ DATE: 1c1 - J l/ - 7 I 

DISAPPROVED 
BY SENATE: _______________ DATE.: ____ _ 

DISAPPROVED: ---'-"'-------------DATE:. ___ _ 

COMMENTS: 

SR-91-92-14(PFPC) 



OFFICE OF INSTITUTIONAL ADVANCEMENT 
400 Hal Greer Boulevard 
Huntington, West Virg1ma 25755-6300 
304/696-6440 

To: John W. Larson, Chairman 
Physihal F · 'ties Committe<l'I , I 

From: Edw d G. "N d" B hm f/ ) 
V?:~ P':eside!!lt -<'/ 

(_ Insti.tuti.o 

Subject: The Naming of the building that will house the 
National H.E.L.P. Center 

Date: October 2, 1991 

John, we are delighted that the construction of the new H.E.L.P. 
Program building is beginning as the result of a very significant gift 
from Mr. Wilbur E. Myers. Needless to say, Mr. Myers feels very deeply 
about the accomplishments of the H.E.L.P. Program and has contributed in 
excess of SJ00,000 for the building. As a result of his gift and 
enthusiasm for the program, Dean Carole Vickers and Or. Barbara Guyer Join 
me in requesting that the building be named The Wilbur E. Myer~ Building. 

We think this will be a fitting tribute to an extraordinary man whose 
generosity made a dream come true for our students and the program that 
brought them to Marshall University. 

EGB:dh 

cc: Dr. Carole Vickers 
Dr. Barbara Guyer 
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